
UPDATE - QANTAS COMPENSATION

Firstly, thanks to every affected Qantas worker
on your patience as we draw closer to
commencing the final process to ensure you
receive your compensation.

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW

After further delay tactics from Qantas, we are close to moving to the
next stage in this process and securing an initial payment to all
affected Qantas workers.

Terms for a deed are close to finalised
We are now finalising a court process before we move to the next
stage and this will include giving every affected worker the
opportunity to provide their own information
Given the complexity of this case and the number of workers
affected, it has taken some time to work through a process that will
be fair and efficient going forward

NEXT STEPS

When the deed is finalised, we will have further updates on how the
initial payments will work, and the process for payments over and
above that amount.

You will soon receive correspondence from Maurice Blackburn which
will administrate the compensation process. This will include a request
for information from affected workers.

Compensation will proceed in accordance with the judge’s
decision on the test cases, which we are bound by, and every
affected worker will receive the compensation you are entitled to
by applying the principles determined in the judgment.

FAQ ON PROCESS

We know that many of you have questions around the timeline and
how the compensation process will work.

We will soon send an explanation of what the next steps will be.

After a long court battle with Qantas fighting every step of the way to
deny workers compensation, we are so close to workers finally
seeing some relief. 


